
The two minds of the soul

1 Samuel 28:3

[3] Now Samuel had died, and all Israel had mourned for him and buried him in 
Ramah, his own city. And Saul had put the mediums and the necromancers out of 
the land.

1 Samuel 28:6

[6] And when Saul inquired of the LORD, the LORD did not answer him,

1 Samuel 28:6

[6] And when Saul inquired of the LORD, the LORD did not answer him, either by 
dreams, or by Urim, or by prophets.

1 Samuel 28:6-7

[6] the LORD did not answer him, either by dreams, or by Urim, or by prophets. [7] 
Then Saul said to his servants, “Seek out for me a woman who is a medium, that I 
may go to her and inquire of her.” And his servants said to him, “Behold, there is a 
medium at En-dor.”

Romans 12:2

[b2] Do not be conformed to this world, but be transformed by the renewal of your 
mind,

Romans 12:2

[2] that by testing you may discern what is the will of God, what is good and 
acceptable and perfect.

Isaiah 55:8

 [8] For my thoughts are not your thoughts, neither are your ways my ways, 
declares the LORD.

Romans 8:7



[7] For the mind that is set on the flesh is hostile to God, for it does not submit to 
God’s law; indeed, it cannot.

Romans 12:1-2

[1] I appeal to you therefore, brothers, by the mercies of God, to present your 
bodies as a living sacrifice, holy and acceptable to God, which is your spiritual 
worship. [2] Do not be conformed to this world, but be transformed by the renewal 
of your mind,

Proverbs 23:6-7 (KJV) 

6 Eat thou not the bread of [him that hath] an evil eye, neither desire thou his 
dainty meats: 7 For as he thinketh in his heart, so [is] he:

2 Chronicles 1:11

[11] God answered Solomon, “Because this was in your heart, and you have not 
asked for possessions, wealth, honor, or the life of those who hate you, and have 
not even asked for long life, but have asked for wisdom and knowledge for yourself 
that you may govern my people over whom I have made you king,

Mark 4:22-24

[22] For nothing is hidden except to be made manifest; nor is anything secret 
except to come to light. [23] If anyone has ears to hear, let him hear.” [24] And he 
said to them, “Pay attention to what you hear: with the measure you use, it will be 
measured to you, and still more will be added to you.

3 John 1:2

[2] Beloved, I pray that all may go well with you and that you may be in good 
health, as it goes well with your soul.

James 3:13-18

[13] Who is wise and understanding among you? By his good conduct let him show 
his works in the meekness of wisdom. [14] But if you have bitter jealousy and 
selfish ambition in your hearts, do not boast and be false to the truth. [15] This is 
not the wisdom that comes down from above, but is earthly, unspiritual, demonic. 
[16] For where jealousy and selfish ambition exist, there will be disorder and every 
vile practice. [17] But the wisdom from above is first pure, then peaceable, gentle, 
open to reason, full of mercy and good fruits, impartial and sincere. [18] And a 
harvest of righteousness is sown in peace by those who make peace.
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Psalm 119:11

[11] I have stored up your word in my heart, that I might not sin against you.

Proverbs 11:30 (NKJV) 

The fruit of the righteous [is a] tree of life, And he who wins souls [is] wise.


